
New  Bedford  Fire  Department
visits Campbell school
On Monday, the crew of Ladder 4 (using a reserve Ladder 3),
Group A stopped at Campbell School to talk to the preschoolers
in Ms. Heydt’s, Mrs. Martin’s, Ms. Fogg’s and Mrs. Simmons’
classrooms.

These young scholars learned about ?safety and prevention. ? A
special thanks to Lt. Cormier and his crew for making this
happen.

Here at the New Bedford Fire Department, we believe it’s never
too early to start educating the children about fire safety! ?
#themoretheyknow
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